
 

Gentilly Terrace Group C Project – July 19th, 2023 
Community Update 
 

The Gentilly Terrace Group C project started in September 2022 and is a full reconstruction project that spans across 8 
blocks. When the project is completed, residents will have new roadways, sidewalks, ADA ramps, and utilities. The 
following is an update addressing some frequently asked questions that our office has received throughout the project. 
 
When will this project be completed? 

• This project is expected to reach substantial completion in fall 2023. 
 
What work is currently happening? 

• You should expect the crews from Impetus (Palmisano) Construction Company, LLC to be working on driveways, 
curbs, sidewalks, and paving the road on the 3500 – 3800 blocks of Fairmont Dr. for the next few weeks.  

  
About the Project 
This work is a part of the approximately $3.3M Gentilly Terrace Group C joint infrastructure project with the City of New 
Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans.   
 
The project was designed by Professional Engineering Consultants Corporation (PEC) and is being constructed by Impetus 
(Palmisano) Construction, LLC. The scope of work includes the following:  
 

• Repaving the asphalt roadway from curb-to-curb  
• Repairing damaged sidewalks and driveway aprons  
• Installing ADA compliant curb ramps at intersections  
• Replacing/repairing damaged underground water, sewer and/or drainage line 

 
 
QUESTIONS:    Socorro Salazar, RoadworkNOLA, Outreach Specialist 

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov  
 

 
Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  
Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295 or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole 
profile and select the “roadwork” alert list.  
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